
Brandon Valley Booster Club 
March 2, 2008, Minutes 

 
 
President Brent Anderson called the meeting to order. 
 
In April, Pigskin Classic discussion will begin. Pigskin will be held on Saturday, August 30 
against O’Gorman. Calendars will also be discussed in April. New reps should also start 
coming at that time. 
 
The Senior Banquet will be held on Monday, May 12 at 6:30 p.m. in the High School 
commons. A couple Junior parents will need to organize a few things – ordering the food, 
buying the decorations (placemats, centerpieces, balloons), etc. 
 
Scholarship information will be made available to students this month. Any senior who has 
participated in a club or sanctioned sport that the Booster Club sponsors is eligible to apply. 
 
Brent informed the group the Board decided not to support the Brandon Area Soccer 
Association capital funds request at this time. Once their project is farther along, we will 
most likely provide them with some funding, much in the same way we helped the Tennis 
Association with their project last year. 
 
Wish List requests were the last thing covered. Randy explained what items would be 
covered in the school’s budget. After much discussion, the following requests were granted: 

• Baseball $1,000 
• Basketball - Boys $1,500 
• Basketball – Girls $1,500 
• Bowling – Boys $1,448 
• Bowling – Girls $1,448 
• Cheer $500 
• Cross Country $250 
• Golf – Boys $250 
• Golf – Girls $250 
• Soccer – Boys $1,000 
• Soccer – Girls $1,000 
• Softball $300 
• Special Olympics $950 
• Tennis – Girls $315 
• Track and Field $1,130 
• Volleyball $650 
• Wrestling $1,000 

 

• Jump Trainer $2,329 
• Game Ready System $2,500 

 
If your sport received money, please send your item request to Randy. He will order 
everything. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for Sunday, April 6 at 7:00 p.m. in the High School Chorus 
Room. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Ren McCain 
Secretary 


